
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WARNING 
TOWN OF WASHINGTON 
SPECIAL TOWN MEETING 

The voters and electors of the Town of Washington are hereby warned that a Special Town Meeting will 
be held on Thursday, March 24th, 2022 at 7:00p.m. at Bryan Memorial Town Hall, Washington Depot, 
Connecticut to consider and act upon the following: 

• To adopt a “Placement of Snow in Public Right of Way” Ordinance. 
• To amend the “Automatic Police and Fire Alarm” Ordinance 
• To approve ARPA Funding not to exceed $14,000 to purchase and stock a climate controlled 

mobile trailer for use in the event of a town wide emergency. 
• To approve ARPA funding not to exceed $21,000 to purchase and stock a storage container 

traffic cones, barricades, signs, etc. to be used for community COVID vaccination and testing 
clinics. 

• To adopt the Town of Washington Capital Improvement Plan 
• To approve the purchase of property at 92 Bee Brook Road, Washington Depot, CT by the Town 

of Washington. 
• To approve joining the HVHD Health District. 
• To amend the Ordinance Establishing an Affordable Housing Fund 

 
Dated at Washington, Connecticut this 3rd day of March, 2022.   
      James L. Brinton 
      Jay Hubelbank  
      Dean Sarjeant 
      Board of Selectmen 
 
 


